Brookfield Central High School
Grade Level Challenge
August 29, 2019
Mitchell Park, Brookfield, WI

Dear Coaches:
The Brookfield Central Grade Level Challenge cross country invite is scheduled for Thursday, August 29, 2019 at Mitchell Park in Brookfield, WI. The meet is intended to replace the Menomonee Falls Coaches Classic which is not being held. BCHS hopes to build on the tradition of the Menomonee Falls Invite and provide runners with a great racing experience.

The course is a true 5k course run mostly on grass with some pavement where runners cross the park road. The course is home to a WIAA Division I Sectional.

The proposed meet schedule is listed below:
3:00 p.m.—Coaches can pick-up packets at the Mitchell Park Pavilion
4:15 p.m. --- Frosh-Soph. girls 5k
4:45 p.m. ---Frosh-Soph. boys 5k
5:15 p.m. ---Jr.-Sr. girls 5k
5:45 p.m. ---Jr.-Sr. boys 5k
This is the format Menomonee Falls used in the past. The format works great for the first meet of the year. If you have suggestions about how to improve the format, please let me know.

The race will be professionally timed, and results will be posted to the WCCCA website at the conclusion of the race.

Awards given to the top 10 runners for each grade. Medals can be picked at the finish line after the conclusion of the final race. 
Because this is a developmental meet, there will be no team scores or team awards.

Course maps, registration information, and timing information will be sent in August prior to the start of the season.

Concessions and t-shirts will be available. 
If you have any questions, please contact Ronn Blaha at (262)844-0869 or blahar@elmbrookschools.org.
